
Q&A  Event:  Helping  Strata
Navigate Online Reporting
For the first time, all strata schemes across NSW are now
required to report key information each year using the new
Strata Hub portal.

To  help  strata  schemes  navigate  this  change,  the  NSW
Department of Customer Service is hosting a special strata
sector event.

Strata Scheme Reporting Lunchtime Online
Q&A Event
The lunch hour event features a Q&A panel discussion on what
the  new  reporting  requirements  will  mean  for  NSW  strata
communities. Expert panellists will answer your questions and
share insights about the new strata scheme reporting.

When: Wednesday 20 July 2022 from 12 noon – 1pm.

The panel includes:

John Minns – NSW Property Services Commissioner
David Chandler OAM – NSW Building Commissioner
Kerrie Burgess – Director, Digital & Program Delivery,
Department of Customer Service
Karen Stiles – Executive Officer, the Owners Corporation
Network
Stephen  Brell  –  President,  the  Strata  Community
Association (NSW)

If you’d like to submit any questions to the panel in advance,
please email: stratasystem@customerservice.nsw.gov.au

TO ATTEND REGISTER ONLINE BY 15 JULY 2022

https://muellers.com.au/strata-online-reporting/
https://muellers.com.au/strata-online-reporting/
https://www.eventbrite.com.au/e/strata-reporting-online-qa-event-tickets-374007615847


Contact Us
For all strata law advice including by-laws, building defects
and levy collections contact our specialist NSW and Sydney
strata lawyers here or call 02 9562 1266, we’re happy to
assist.

http://muellers.com.au/js-mueller-co-contact/

